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The PTA Needs You !!
The PTA at Ravenscote is the heart and soul of the school. We arrange school / 
community events such as fireworks, summer party, recycling clothes and the best 
ever school discos !

In turn this provides much needed funds to the school to support things like the 
library bus, “Raven Haven”, Science day, musical instruments, the list goes on.

However, as it stands we do not have enough parents stepping forward to join the 
committee for the next academic year. If the committee is not replaced, the 
aforementioned events and fund raising would no longer be possible.
More so, if we do not have enough people for the committee the PTA will be wound 
down and this will affect the school massively as well as the children in the future. 
We need one or two parents to lead the committee to ensure it continues and these 
events can continue to be planned and organised.

We have a new treasurer lined up, and a vice chair but every other position is 
available and vacant. We need a Chair, or two to job share, a secretary and a few 
vice chairs that enjoy being part of a community like the PTA to help plan and deliver 
events for the wonderful children of the school.

Can you spare a few hours a term to help save the PTA, if so, please contact us via 
the PTA email .

To contact the PTA team via e-mail @ Admin@ravenscote-pta.org.uk 
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